
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 1st April 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A NOT CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 

 
S1-6 Library Closed – Book Group: The library will be closed on Tuesday lunchtime for pupil 

book group. Bring your lunch, meeting starts at 1pm. All welcome! 
 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 
S1-6 Pupil Voice: Pupil Voice meets on a Tuesday lunchtime in room 3.17 

Miss Vines 
 

S6 Young STEM Leadership award: For any student completing their YSL award the final date 
for your log book to be completed and checked of by a teacher is 16th of May.  
If you complete it by this date you will receive your certificate at the awards ceremony. Late 
completions will still be accepted but you will receive your reward by post. 
 

Dr MacMillan & Mrs Dighton 
 

S1-3 Brufts 2025: On Saturday 21st June we will be holding our 3rd Brufts.  This is the school Dog 
Show to raise money for animal charities.  We have so far raised more than £2000.  Would 
you like to help organise and help out with event?  If so please come to a short meeting in LG 
01 at 1.15pm on Wednesday 2nd April.  We need help making bandanas for the contestants, 
helping out on the day and running stalls.  All welcome to join team 
Brufts                                                                                                                

Brufts Committee & Ms Presly 
 

S1-3 Wellbeing Week 2025: Please check that you know what you have signed up for in 
Wellbeing Week in June.  There is no option to be in school during that week.  Please come 
and see Ms Presly by Friday 4th April if you are not sure what you are doing.    

Mrs Presly 
 
 
 

 

    Duty Head – C Hembury 


